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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

 

 

With the current, Earth-hating regime trying its best to destroy our country and the entire planet, the FS should be

doing all it can to protect what is left. More wilderness area, not less, should be designated to save what has

survived so far. 

 

More specifically, in the Great Burn, it needs to be amplified, not be hacked up and shrunken.

 

Additionally, there should be no motorized vehicles allowed, especially snowmobiles. Winter is the only time of

each year when many species have left to recuperate from human intrusion into their natural habitat; letting

snowmobiles run through the wilderness will only cause more stress on them. 

 

 

 

I've backpacked and hiked the Sierra and somewhat in the Canadian and US Rockies for decades. I have yet to

backpack in this exact region but, having bought land in Montana aI will be getting out there asap. 

 

 

 

As mentioned, above, more land should be added to the wilderness area--no less than the full amount possibly

considered, then add to that. It can't be stressed enough: with more and more human encroachment throughout

land that has been wild for millions of years, we must protect as much of what is left as possible. 

 

 

 

Motorized vehicles don't have a place in wilderness. I urge you to not allow any vehicle intrusion. 

 

 

 

Again, I haven't hiked or backpacked there yet, but I want to see the rivers protected, as the land can't be

separated from its water sources, the biota can't survive without water and they must not be polluted, disrupted or

destroyed. 

 

 

 

The NFS should be moving ahead quickly and decisively to propose more de facto wilderness and fully protect

those areas as such. We are losing far too much natural, wild land; that should be reversed immediately. 

 

 

 

I appreciate the work put into the research, studies, cataloging of this area. I only hope the FS will realize it needs



to protect the wilderness that is left.


